IDLE MEDICAL CENTRE
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Meeting on Thursday March 28 2019

The formal meeting of the Group will be preceded by meeting with the Senior Partner Matt Parker and Practice Manager Malcolm MacDonald between 3.20 and 2.45pm

Agenda for the 33rd Meeting:

1. Apologies for absence
2. Minutes of the meeting held on February 28 2019
3. Matters arising not on the agenda
4. Report on the meeting of the Peoples Board March 21
5. Report on the meeting with other patients on March 25 and plans for a meeting on April 29
6. Future PPG work
7. Any other Business
8. Date of next meeting: 	Thursday 3:15-5.00pm on April 25

Cc: Naveed Ain 	Patricia Crawley	Matt Parker
      Sue Blackburn	Malcolm MacDonald

Meeting on Thursday March 28 2019

Before the formal meeting Malcolm MacDonald, the Practice Manager, spoke of staff changes and the new contract for GPs from April.

Minutes of the 32nd Meeting

1. Members present Lorraine Betts, Stella Hall, Pat Mason and Margaret Terry
2. Apologies had been presented by Rashid Hasan due to work issues. He is continuing as the Groups Secretary
3. Minutes of the meeting held on January 24. These were received.
4. Report on the meeting of the Peoples Board on February 21.
This was received and two presentations were commented on.
The first related to the care people who need help with special footwear which gives them help to recover from injury and to manage conditions during their lives.
The second presentation related to partnership within the community and clearly stresses the role of a PPG!
5. Report on the Friends and Family meetings and report presented of this in January. The report was discussed and the useless of automated answers noted. What was clear was the relationship between PPG members and other patients to obtain views and responses to clinical provision.
For the next survey it was proposed that patients would cite their ages as:
Under 21, 22 -35, 36 -45, 46-60 and over 60 years. Fortunately the forms are anonymous!
6. Report on the meeting with other patients on February 18
This was discussed in detail in relation to patients’ willingness to meet with other patients to discuss their use of the Centre. It was a creative initial meeting and it was hoped that future ones would be supported by special mugs – to be locked away until the next meeting!
7. Future PPG work
The Care Navigation was discussed and related to continuing involvement with other patients
8. Any other business
Matters in relationship were discussed and the Convener and Chair would act on these. 
9. Dates of next meeting:
April 25 and May 30


Cc:
Naveed Amin		Patricia Crawley		Matt Parker
Sue Blackburn		Malcolm MacDonald
